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Event announcement – Registrations are now open! 

The Australian Building Codes Board (ABCB) have announced their Roadshow events which will be 

held in each capital city and online in May and June.  

These events provide an opportunity to learn about the proposed changes to the next edition of the 

National Construction Code (NCC). The ABCB staff will be discussing these changes and there will be 

opportunities for attendees to ask questions throughout the event.  

For more information on the events, visit: https://www.abcb.gov.au/events  
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